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The C.B.C. report this morning that the 

r°utlne arrangements for providing a report of taportant 
radie broadcast* on this continent and in the United 
Kit^doia are net yet complete. However, the Ménager 
*f the Exchange Programmes Branch state» that there 
are a* progr aaes »f outstanding interest or importance during the coning week, 1,0., January 15-21, with the 
exception ef the talk by Mr. Landon on the Lina 
Conference, reported in ay memorandum to you of 
January 7th, copy attached.

I an following this natter and will report 
any important pregnanes of which information cornea 
available.

I an a little disappointed in the lack 
of response to your letter to Major Murray of January 
7th, copy attached. I think the C.B.C. is a little 
•low. I have spoken to Major Murray and shall 
continue tc prase the natter until a satisfactory 
routine ie established. It has, of course, been a 
heavy week for all concerned.
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